
Gargrave Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan 

Informal Public Consultation – May / June 2015. 

Comments Form 

Gargrave Parish Council has decided to prepare a Neighbourhood Development Plan for the 
Parish.  This plan will be used to help determine planning applications alongside the Craven 
Local Plan and national planning policy.  The plan will support development which is 
sustainable, aspirational and appropriate to Gargrave’s attractive setting and character.  
This is your first opportunity to comment on the emerging draft planning policies and 
options for site allocations (ie those places where it is considered new development is 
acceptable).  Please refer to the Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan and let us have 
your comments and ideas by completing this form and returning it by 15th June.  Your 
comments are very important to us, and will help us to revise and finalise the Draft Plan for 
the next, formal public consultation.  

Name 
 

 

Address 
 

 

Email  
Tel. No.  
 

Please tell us which part of the Gargrave Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan you are 
commenting on. 
 
Vision 
 

 

Objectives (List) 
 

 

Draft Policies (List) 
 

 

Draft Site Options (List) 
 
 
 

 

 

Are you supporting, objecting, or making a comment? (Please tick) 

Support   
Object  
Making a Comment  
 

 



Please use the box below for any comments. 

Vision / 
Objective /  
Draft Policy /  
Site Options 

Comments 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Please use the box below to nominate any local built heritage assets, special views, or open spaces in 
Gargrave which you would like to see protected in the Plan.  Please explain briefly why they are 
special to you. 

Built Heritage 
Assets 

 

 
Special Views 

 

 
Open Spaces 

 

 

Thank you for your time and interest.   

Please return this form to the comments box provided. 

Or return it by post to Gargrave Parish Council at the Village Hall or email it 
to gargravepc@yahoo.com by 15th June 2015 

mailto:gargravepc@yahoo.com

